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Mr Bob Buckley

Convenor

Autism Aspergers Advocacy Australia (A4)
27 Fairbridge Crescent

AINSLIE ACT 2602

Dear Mr Buckley

Thank you for your letter of 24 December 2017 to the Minister for Social Services,

the Hon Dan Tehan MP, and the Assistant Minister for Social Services and Disability Services,
the Hon Jane Prentice MP, about the response (MC17-001434) that you received in relation to
your emails dated 5 November 2017 and 11 December 2017. The Minister and Assistant
Minister have asked me to reply to you on their behalf.

I'acknowledge your dissatisfaction and regret the response did not meet your expectations.
I'would like to take this opportunity to invite you to a face-to-face meeting with me to discuss
your concerns. A representative from the NDIA will be in contact with you shortly to schedule a

suitable time.

Thank you for bringing your concerns to the Government’s attention.

Yours sincerely

Christine Faulkner
General Manager
Operations Division

25 January 2018
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